
 

New Year Newsletter 
It has been a busy and full-on term since starting back in September with 
lots going on and we have lots to share with you. 

To regularly see what we get up to on a weekly basis then don't forget to 
join our closed group Facebook page 3rd Burgess Hill Boys' Brigade, 
there is a joining question to fill in when you join the group, we will also 
use this to give out other notices as well as emails to you. 

It has been really nice to see 5 new lads join us this term. 

                   



Anchors and Juniors  
We have had a very busy term with the Anchors and Juniors with lots of 
visits and badge work. During the term we made a Harvest banner which 
is now on display in the church, we had Kerry coming into to cook with the 
Junior lads, we had a drama workshop which focused on film and acting, I 
think the highlight for most of the lads was the Reptile experience (I have 
to be honest i did want to keep their Gecko) 

We also had a visit to the local foodbank and lots of other exciting 
activities during the term including a fire pit and sparklers. 

            

 

 



Recruitment 2024/25 
During the Summer we launched our new recruitment campaign firstly by 
launching our website https://3rdburgesshill.boys-brigade.org.uk/  

As well as distributing leaflets to the local area which we hope to do the 
next phase of roads soon.  

The best way for us to grow is by our current members sharing their 
enjoyment of the group with their friends. So does your son have friends 
who are not part of the group then please do invite them along to join us. 

As an incentive to bring new members along whoever brings the most 
new members along who stay until at least the summer term (ie after our 
awards evening) will win an amazon gift card. We will also be awarding 
recruitment badges as part of our awards evening to recognise those who 
have helped us grow this year. 

         

Company and Seniors  
The Company and Senior lads have been very busy they have spent lots 
of time fundraising this term due to their hard work this means we can 



invest in new equipment but also by this hard work this helps to keep our 
subs low. 

The Lads have also supported the Hassocks Foodbank by helping to 
pack their Christmas Hampers, I am so please with all the lads as they 
have worked really hard. 

We have had lots of fun to with a trip out, Battalion social events, visiting 
community members teaching them cooking and lots more. 

      
The last thing for me to do is to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you all in the new year. 

Gary 

A separate email will follow with more information about when we start back and 
about subs. 

 


